MAINE STATE LEGISLATURE

The following document is provided by the

LAW AND LEGISLATIVE DIGITAL LIBRARY

at the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library

http://legislature.maine.gov/lawlib



Reproduced from scanned originals with text recognition applied (searchable text may contain some errors and/or omissions)

This document is from the files of the Office of the Maine Attorney General as transferred to the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library on January 19, 2022 Fabruary 9, 1955

Foregable Clarence O. Kimball Hadde of Representatives Augusta, Malne

Dear Cierence,

person can hold the office of deputy sheriff and selectman, I can advise you informally that if the selectman also acho as assessor the two offices are incompatible. This is a ruling that was made by this office some considerable period ago and has been in effect ever since. It is based upon the case of Howard vs. Hagrington, 114 Maine at page 446, where the Court held:

"Two offices are incompatible when the holder cannot in every instance discharge the duties of each. Incompatibility arises where the nature and duties of the two offices are such as to render it improper from considerations of public policy, for one person to retain both."

Sincerely,

Frank T. Harding Attorney General

FFH/c